
Hello Teesdale OSHC Families and CommunityOSH Kids . Hope everyone has had a great week. Its very hard to believe that where
already in week 10. And finishing on the 19th of December. And with only 9 left at school/ Teesdale Community OSH  left. Children have

all  been having lots of fun enjoying all the Christmas inspired activities. Like making Christmas Magnets , Santa finger puppets , and
Christmas wreaths. For all the children to take home .

Looking forward to meeting all the new children and there family’s in the new year.
And sad to say goodbye to some of the children and family’s at the end of this year.

Teesdale Community OSH will be providing a Summer holiday program for 2024.
Bookings can be made on the Community Osh Parents Portal.

Bookings can be made from the 8th of DEC 2023. Until booked out.
And Bookings for 2024 Before and After school care will be open on the 1st of DEC 2023.

Yours Sincerely Stacey and Rhiannon.
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